TS A o Bivd, MD 6235 American Airlines\“

Fort Worth, TX 76155

April 3, 2013

Marcus Gluth, Vice-President

Association of Professionla
Flight Attendants

1004 W. Euless Bivd.

Euless, TX 76040-5018

Re: BOS Commuter Parking

Dear Marcus,

This will confirm the understanding and agreement between the parties with respect to BOS
commuter parking. Due to the unique circumstances related to the BOS parking facilities and
the collaborative approach taken by the parties to address the situation, the Company has
agreed to the following:

Flight Attendants who commute out of Boston Logan International Airport to
another Flight Attendant Crew Base for work, shall be reimbursed for BOS
parking expenses, with receipts, up to the amount that the Company is charged
each month for BOS based Flight Attendants (currently $100). The normal
reimbursement administrative procedures shall apply.

Itis understood that the provisions of the AA/JAPFA Collective Bargaining Agreement, except as
specifically modified by this letter, shall remain unchanged and shall apply in all respects.
Further, this agreement shall not serve as a precedent for any other matter.

Managing Directo
Employee Relations

Agreed to by:

Date \‘"X’D
arcus Gluth, Vice-President
Association of Professional Flight Attendants

ccC: Cathy Scheu
Laura Glading
Robin Sparling
Frank Schultz



